
 

Tapestry  

Please do regularly check your child’s Tapestry account for 
pictures and observations. 
We encourage parents to 

comment and add         
things children have been 

doing or any achievements at home. This helps us when carrying 
out assessments, also it’s a lovely way to help build up their 
learning journals during their time at nursery 
 
Charity days 

Charity days play a big part at the nursery, the children had so much fun 

celebrating Children in Need; we decorated cakes and Pudsey bear and 

we all wore pyjamas on Friday. We would like to say a big thank you for 

your kind and generous donations, we are proud to say that we raised 

£150! Thank you so much to you all!  

 
   

Facebook page 

The nursery has a Facebook 
page, please do visit our page 
regularly. We would love to see 

parents and carers  
involvement; make 

comments and 
post items of 

                     interest for other 

parents. The Facebook page is 
strictly for parents and carers of 

current children at the nursery  
 
Superstar Sports 

Our children thoroughly enjoy 

their session with the coaches 

from our sports company. This 

term the children are learning all 

the skills involved in the game 

or Rugby 
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Welcome 

Welcome to all our new families, we hope you enjoy reading the first 
termly newsletter for this school year 
Christmas 

Our Christmas nativity date is Tuesday 11th December, where we 
welcome the families of our children to watch the nativity and join 

in the celebrations. The nativity will start at 10am, more details to 
follow 
Christmas nursery closure 

The nursery will not open on Christmas Eve, therefore the last day 

will be Friday 21st December, we will reopen on Wednesday 2nd 

January 2019  

Primary school applications  IMPORTANT NOTICE  

                                                  If your child was born between 12th 

                                                  November 2014 and 15th January  

                                                  2015 you can now apply for their                           

                                                 primary school place. In the past 

reminders have been sent out via email and/or by post. This is no 

longer happening, so it is important that you apply before the closing 

date. Please apply online at : www.essex.gov.uk/admissions 

                   Key persons cover 

Each child has their own key person who oversees their learning 
and wellbeing at nursery. In the event of absence, all children have 
an allocated substitute: 

Rachel’s➡️Jan 

Jan’s➡️Rachel 

Chrissie’s➡️Aysha 

Aysha’s➡️Chrissie 

Leanne’s➡️Demi 

Demi’s➡️Leanne 

Ellie’s➡️Rachel, Jan, Chrissie  

Please feel free to approach  
your child’s key person to be  

introduced to their allocated cover should the need arise. 

 

We hope all our children are 

settling in well, please do see a 

staff member if there is 

anything you would like to 

discuss  
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